Approved YOLO County CoC NOFO Consolidated
Application and Priority Listing Notification

Hello Yolo Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Members and Community,

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
(HUD) opened the 2024 and 2025 Continuum of Care (CoC)
Competition on August 15th, 2024, with the release of a
Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO). The Yolo County CoC
has conducted a local competition for available funds and
recommends that HUD fund 4 projects and a CoC Planning
Grant for a total award of $614,263.

The CoC Consolidated Application, which consists of the
Priority Listing and 5 individual project applications for the
local competition, is available for review at the links below.




The complete Consolidated Application will be submitted to
HUD on or before October 30, 2024.

e CoC Competition Priority Listing

e CoC Competition Consolidated Application

You can find all of this information about this
year's NOFO on our website

www.yolohpac.org

Thank you all for what you do for our Homeless Human Population.

Sincerely,

Londell Earls,
Executive Director
Housing and Poverty Action Coalition (HPAC)

Thank you all for your hard work and service to our valued program
participants.

Stay Connected

Join HPAC
Meetings

About Continuum Of Care Services Contact

202 F Street, Davis, CA 95616 US
londell@yolohpac.org
(916) 591 5325




g\.‘ H'O'm@[p

5 5
‘€-);
P

%.) uuﬂ'ﬁ'

f Share This Email X Share This Email in Share This Email

Homeless and Poverty Action Coalition | 202 F Street | Davis, CA 95616 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

e Constant
Contact

Try email marketing for free today!




